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I want to support the work of AWL. I believe more organisations like AWL need to be authorised to 

respond to animal cruelty reports as we in this area have neither the RSPCA nor AWL. There are at 

least 5 NFP animal rescue groups in this area but we do not have the authority to investigate 

animal cruelty reports. This needs to change. The current RSPCA inspector is 2 hours drive away 

and treats complaints with rudeness and abuse This needs to change 

Please give more groups the authority to investigate reports and provide more funds to AWL and 

other groups to inspect. 


